
 

The seminar for the Professional Experience, the Cultural management Program, the Faculty 
of Humanities and Social Sciences. 

On October 30th, 2020, the Cultural management Program, the Faculty of Humanities and Social 
Sciences discussed the Professional Experience (academic class 60) at Nibha Nabhadol conference 
room, building 35th, the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences.  This forum held for the 
opportunity, exchange the experience for the internship students, develop the potential, and 
prepare for the students in the future. 


